Sent: 18 February 2008 11:30
To:  Heather Morris

Dear heather

| feel the need to lodge my objection to the proposed 27% increase in the cost of
a private hire licence.

With out going into all the pros and cons it beggars belief that anyone can propose such
a large increase in this economic climate.

As the R P | now stands at 0.01% Where is the justification in a 27% increase ?

Yours sincerely
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